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Dear Mr. Castro,
I ask that you please forward these comments to the executive board. I urge the board to
approve Victoria Fierce's candidacy for the RHNA Allocation Committee. I've worked with
Ms. Fierce on a number of issues in the South Bay, and I can honestly say that I can think of
no one as passionately dedicated to the issue of housing justice as her. She has been a
tremendous force for good in the region, and would work hard to ensure that the upcoming
RHNA allocations truly meet the region's housing needs.

Very sincerely,
Richard Mehlinger




